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Updates
I hope this update finds everyone
well. 
Our gulf side area is starting to take
shape. If you have been watching
the beach cam  lately then you saw
the amazing work that a few guys
did on the new chickee hut. It is
amazing to watch these guys work
and how easy they make it look.
It is still green but I’m sure by the
time everything is finished it will be
brown.
Electricity and gas have been ran by
it for the grills and fans and lights
for it.

Great Pictures below





The pool and hot tub coping and tiles have been installed and they look amazing!
This week we will be finishing up some small details regarding the gas lines and
they will begin to install the pavers on the deck. Also they will be prepping and
applying the new inside finish in the pool and hot up next week as well.
All the equipment like pool pumps, heaters, etc. will be install the following week.
We also has started the replacement of the Bayside building roof. This should be
completed in two weeks total.
Thank you all and I can’t wait to see it all come together.

Julio Morales

The pool has also taken a turn for the best!!


